
September 18, 1995

Drew Lucurell
ADJUSTERS INTERNATIONAL
305 East Pine Street
Seattle, Washington 98122

Dear Drew:

Thank you for all your great advise, friendship, and
support, during our fire loss April 4th, 1994.

Hiring your firm gave us so much more direction and
honest advice. I felt I had hope and a steady hand
during this time of conflict and loss.

I would recommend your firm anytime.

Thank You......

Sarah Bohnenkamp


